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Matthew Castillo

From: Melinda Cavallaro
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 5:46 PM
To: Matthew Castillo
Subject: Part 1 of 2 emails FW: Fee Waiver for 2023-Chabad Lubavitch of Utah
Attachments: Nov 6, Doc 1.pdf

Hi Matt, 
 
Here is part 1 of 2 emails from Rabbi Zippel. 
 
Thanks, 
 
M 
 
Melinda Cavallaro 
She/Her/Hers 
Associate Division Director – Event Services 
p: 385-468-1012 
e: mcavallaro@slco.org 
 

 
 

From: Laura Sudweeks <LSudweeks@slco.org>  
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 2:01 PM 
To: Melinda Cavallaro <Mcavallaro@slco.org> 
Subject: FW: Fee Waiver for 2023-Chabad Lubavitch of Utah 
 
Hi Melinda,  
Attached is the correct fee waiver form that I received from Chabad Lubavitch of Utah. Because it’s a handwritten form, 
he did include additional information on the attached & in this email. I wonder if we can ask for a form that can be filled 
in for future requests? 
 
Overview - Chabad Lubavitch of Utah is the local branch of the world's largest Jewish outreach movement and is 
dedicated to furthering Jewish awareness and observance here in Salt Lake County, and throughout the State of Utah. 
We are also committed to bringing the beauty of Jewish observance and celebration, such as the lights of Chanukah to 
the wider community. One of the main areas through which we do this is the Nightly Menorah Lightings at Abravanel 
Hall Plaza each year since 2017. 
 
Justification - As a non-profit, every part of this project needs to be raised from the local community. Waiving the rental 
fee would allow us to utilize those funds to better enhance the Menorah and the Nightly Lighting Ceremonies. 
 
Laura Sudweeks 
Event Manager 
p: 385-468-1031 
e: lsudweeks@slco.org 
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